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[E N RSB WAL R B O I T T ORI O TIRE L L TWeZ< 2 &iThk
STEBVET, 207 +—AIFE L T2 S IR T 2 B LANICEN. K SCEMFE
BARIC TR < 7230, 7o d6 Z OHE FITMFFERR O fn K HiAT C LRI E B S D
web FIZABAWZ LET DT, MIENEDOFFMIC OV TIAL TV E BEIXH Y F
HFho ZOMBEORREFIGEETHRT 2L EZIFZOFLHFATKHL T EE N,

FTJ&  Centre for Astronomy, School of Engineering and Physical Sciences, James Cook University
K4 Wayne Orchiston

ZIFAN K4 HE K
T TEHA R 20114 12 H 2 H~20114 12 H 16 H

L R R & U CIEN. R SCEMAEF AT S T2iE BN W T HIC B EZ <7230,

1) Had meetings with Ishiguro—san (Chief Japanese collaborator on this IAU Project),
and with other collaborators in person or by telephone or email.

2) Collected further published and unpublished material and archival records (maps
photographs, etc.) relevant to the project

3) Researched the location of the original radio astronomy precinct at TAO.

4) Prepared an NAOJ seminar.

5) Had meetings with Nakamura—san (ex-NAOJ) re a book we are editing

II. AEEAERPIEE L L TELNIZBEIC O W THEICBEX XN,

1) Finalized the number, titles and authors of the series of papers on the Project
that will be published in 2012 and 2013 in the Journal of Astronomical History
and Heritage and had relevant discussions with some of the co—authors

2) Identified the TAO radio astronomy precinct and carried out a field examination
for surviving evidence of the antennas. Took photographs of the site of the 1953
10-m parabola.

3) Presented the following NAOJ seminar: “Opening the Electromagnetic Window and
Expanding our View of Japanese Astronomy: Early Exploits in Radio Astronomy”

4) Finalized the number, titles and authors of the papers in the book, 7The Emergence
of Astrophysics in Asia that Nakamura—san and I plan to publish in 2012. Had email
discussions with some authors

5) Wrote a first draft of the following paper:

Ishiguro, M., and Orchiston, W. “The early development of radio astronomy in Japan.”

This will be published in The Emergence of Astrophysics book.
III. ZOHIEIZOWTRIIVEERNRSD TL1-6, RATHLRRALTE I,

This program is excellent for those wishing to spend short periods at the NAOJ
collaborating with Japanese colleagues. It allows a great deal to be achieved in a
short time. I whole—heartedly support the program.





